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Commander Message 
By David J. Hawthorne 

 

 

Here’s hoping everyone had a safe and happy Christmas and  
an enjoyable start of a new year.       ( kazoo sound - HERE - ) 
 
January & February are the months we have a break from our  
monthly executive meetings and we’ll wait until March when 
we get together again to discuss all those matters concerning 
our annual Change of Watch ceremony in April. 
 
Winter is no friend to boaters and the farther north we live the shorter 
the-season to enjoy the pastime.  I hope everyone is winterized and well stored 
for the remainder of our winter, and I hope you have a trouble-free start to the 
2017 season. 
 
 
 
 
 

EVENT CANCELED 
 

The Malozzi Restaurant  
Squadron Rendezvous Buffet 

scheduled for January 11th  
has been CANCELED  

by the restaurant. 
 

(more details on page 2) 

 
LAKE GEORGE POWER 

SQUADRON 
BRIDGE/EXECUTIVE 

MEETINGS  

 

NO MEETINGS 

MONTHS OF 

JANUARY-FEBRUARY 

 

NEXT MEETING  

MARCH 15
th

  

6:30pm – Church of Good Shepard 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

Now Hear This… 

 

From the Desk of the Squadron Administrative Officer 
Lt/C Tina Russell 
 
The January 11, 2017 Buffet Rendezvous at Malozzi’s is canceled! 
 
On December 27th 2016 at 11:00am, I received a call from Jessica at Malozzi’s 
Restaurant on Curry Rd. regarding the upcoming January Squadron rendezvous.  
Jessica informed me that they are NO longer serving the Wednesday night Buffet 
after Wednesday, December 28th. I quote Jessica as saying “she is very sorry 
for any inconvenience”.  They will again be offering the buffet in the spring - 
however at this time, she offered no date when they will begin. 
 
Have a safe and wonderful New Year! – See you all in the spring! 

 
 

Upcoming District 2/Squadron Events 
Find more details at http://www.usps.org/d2/d2event.html#District  

 
 

Upcoming Bridge Meeting - March 15
th

 
The next Bridge/Executive meeting will move back to our regular meeting place 
beginning March 2017.  The March meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 
15th at 6:30pm in the Church of the Good Shepard on Rt. 50 in Burnt Hills. 

 
Lake George Squadron 2

nd
 Place Retention Award 

 

 
 
 
Executive Officer and longtime Lake George 
Squadron member, Tony Rozek proudly 
displays the recently awarded “Second Place” 
retention award presented to Lake George at 
the recently held District 2 Fall Conference in 
Danbury, CT.  Lake George achieved a 93.5% 
membership retention rate for the past year. 
 
 
 
Remember:  Please renew your membership 
on time! 

 

http://www.usps.org/d2/d2event.html#District

